
 

 

 

CITY OF HIGH POINT 
AGENDA ITEM 

 
 
Title:   Ingleside Compost Facility – Trommel Screener 
 
From: Terry Houk – Public Services Director 

Robby Stone – Asst. Director Public Services Meeting Date: August 7, 2017 

    
Public Hearing: N/A Advertising Date:   N/A 

  Advertised By: On-Call 
 

    
Attachments: 
 

NJPA Quote 

 
 
PURPOSE:   
The City budgeted for replacement of its existing trommel screener at Ingleside Compost Facility.  The trommel 
screener removes waste and larger items from the compost to provide a clean processed material to the customer 
base.  
 
BACKGROUND:  
The existing trommel screener is 12 years old. The typical service life is 8 to 10 years.  The existing screener has 
been well maintained but has exceeded its useful life.  This equipment is needed to continue processing clean 
material for the customer base.  The recommended unit is available through NJPA (Contract # 042815-TER).    
 
BUDGET IMPACT:  
 Funds are available in the FY 2017-2018 Annual Budget. 
 
RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED:   
The Public Services Department recommends approval of the contract and asks for the Council to award 
Powerscreen Mid-Atlantic Inc. in the amount of $304,868.59. 
 
 




